


be highly prioritised, but the privacy of the citizens is also essential. Therefore, the Commission should 

focus on prevention and improve that part of the proposal. 

Amazon expressed concerns about the scope and the responsibility to remove the content as a hosting 

provider because there often will be a company between them and the buyer. If the Commission quickly 

wants content down, it is sufficient to go directly to the companies. In addition, they expressed concerns 

about transparency, as it can compromise safety and security concerns. 

The Commission took note of the points raised, briefly explained the timeline of the DSA and referred to 

CNECT concerning specific questions related to implementation. 

 




